
 

 

Registration Opens for the FRB Chicago’s 18th Annual Community 
Bankers Symposium 
Registration is now open for the 18th Annual Community Bankers Symposium – Community Banking: Navigating 
a Changing Landscape – which is being hosted by the Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago, the Federal Deposit 
Insurance Corporation (FDIC), the Office of the Comptroller of the Currency (OCC), and the Conference of State 
Bank Supervisors. 

This year’s Symposium will be held on Friday, October 11, 2024. This event will take place in person at the 
Federal Reserve Bank of Chicago. A remote option is available for those unable to attend onsite.  

Executive officers and directors of 7th District community banks, bank holding companies, thrifts, and savings 
and loans, are cordially invited to attend and hear from senior policymakers and industry experts about the 
challenges and opportunities impacting banking, with a special focus on current industry developments, 
strategic planning, commercial real estate, and other important bank supervisory issues.  

Please follow the link to register, view the agenda, and for the speakers’ profiles: Register for the 18th Annual 
Community Bankers Symposium 

Registration closes October 4, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. CST.  
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